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2 Year old Places

We currently have spaces within our Daisy Room. If you are aware of a parent who would like to apply for a place please encourage them to pick up an application form from the school office.  Please see below for the criteria for a place.

· Income support;

· Job seekers allowance (income based); 

· Employment and support allowance (income based); 

· Incapacity benefit or severe disablement allowance and 

· State pension credit. 

 A place can also be supported by a referral from your Health Visitor, for more information or advice please speak to the school office or one of our Nursery staff.
School Registration
Registration for children due to begin school in August 2016 will take place on Wednesday 13 (A-L) and Thursday 14 January 2016 (M-Z) from 1.00pm – 3.00pm. Children must be enrolled for school using the name which appears on the birth certificate, which must be produced at the time of registration. The school handbook will be available from the school office at this time for anyone who wishes a copy. 
Credit Union
Please see Mrs Kissell if you would like any information about joining the Credit Union scheme. This is a great way for your children to learn to save, an important life skill.
Five to Thrive 
As part of our Five to Thrive initiative we are looking to engage parents more in the life of the nursery and what better way to do this than to get you in the Christmas spirit! We are looking for parent helpers to help us to wrap the children’s Christmas party gifts on Thursday 17th December at 9am/1pm after dropping your children into their room. Please return the slip below if you can come along. Your help as always would be greatly appreciated at this busy time.
Password
Please remember to supply your child’s Key Person with a password if they are being picked up by someone else thank you.
Change of Clothes

A reminder to all Parents/Carers to keep a change of clothes in your child’s bag, thank you. Please provide your children with soft shoes to change into. It would be beneficial for your child to be dressed in clothing which is easy for them to manage to encourage independence when using the toilet. Please label all of your child’s clothing, thank you.
Donation
Thank you to all who very kindly donate. This month your donations have paid for, a selection of snacks for our children each day, a Christmas party and regular outings using public transport.
Notice Board

Please remember to have a look at our notice board this will update you with what your children have been involved in each day and any new developments in our room.
Absences 

Please remember to phone the nursery mobile if your child will be absent from nursery, thank you.

Fund Raising
This terms fund raising event is to ‘Wear something Christmassy.’ This can be anything from a Santa hat, Christmas jumper, socks or a decoration from your tree! The cost of this is £1 per child and it will go towards our nursery funds. This is of course is as always voluntary, thank you as always for your continued support.
Learning Experiences
This term your children have been having fun learning about the season of Winter and all things Christmassy. 
Forest Kindergarten

Our forest area continues to develop and the children are thriving learning out in the fresh air. Please ensure your child comes to school in old, weather appropriate clothing to enable them to enjoy exploring the great outdoors.
Christmas Show
Thank you to all of you who returned your Christmas Show tickets letter. If you did not return the slip you will still be allocated two tickets. If you do not require your tickets please return them to the school office. Doors will open at 9.45am and 1.15pm. If you have not provided your child with their costume for the show we would appreciate you bringing it in to nursery as soon as possible, many thanks.
Thank you
To thank you for all of your donations, support and involvement in our nursery we have booked Liz Murray and The Magic Toy Box for your children as a Christmas treat. This is free of charge and will be paid for from our Nursery funds.
From all of the staff here in St Catherine’s Nursery we wish you a very merry Christmas and a happy new year!

Diary Dates
December

4
Wear something Christmassy to nursery today - £1

11
The Magic Toy Box – am/pm

15
Whole school Christmas Show 1.30pm

16
Whole school Christmas Show 10.00am

21
Christmas Party

22
Nursery closes at 2.30pm

January

7
Pupils return to nursery today

Achievements
We encourage your children to tell us about their achievements out with school we are sure that we do not know about lots of things however big or small, for this reason we would like your help. If you feel your child has accomplished something for the first time, improved in something or has achieved an award please let us know by completing the slip below. This will be shared with all the children during welcome time and added to our achievement records.

I would like (name)____________________________________________________________

To be recognised for his/her achievement in________________________________________

He/She_____________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

Parent/ Carer signature
___________________

Date



___________________
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

Please complete the slip below if you can come along and help us 

to wrap the children’s Christmas presents.

I can help wrap Christmas presents Thursday 17th December a.m. 

Name: _________________________________________

Child’s name: ____________________________________

I can help wrap Christmas presents Thursday 17th December p.m. 

Name: _________________________________________

Child’s name: ____________________________________
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